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A Group of People who meet to Enjoy, Learn About  and Promote the Art of Photography. 
 

Tuesday,May27,2008

Parkland Photo Club met in the Doghide 

Gallery on Tues., May 27 with 11 members 

present. The meeting was chaired by Vice-

President Anne McIntosh. 

 

Darlene McCullough reported on the 

Transparency Battle which was won by 

Gleneath Camera Club. 

 

Since we couldn’t find a date suitable to 

everyone, we decided to cancel our June Outing 

but Anne is going to see if she can get details on 

the Doghide Garden Tour for this year and we 

may be able to attend this. 

 

Theme shoots for next year were selected and 

they are on the chart in this newsletter. 

 

There were 7 entries in our Spring Photo 

Competition.  Members were to select 4 photos 

they had taken this spring and mount them as 

one unit.  It was interesting to see the variety of 

items that had been selected and to note that 

there was only 1 repeated item.  It made for a 

very colourful display!  Each member then 

judged all entries other than his own and results 

were tabulated.  1
st
 was Anne McIntosh with her 

bird photos, 2
nd

  Alie Neish with her flower 

photos, and 3
rd

 Albert Orbin with a variety of 

images. The members were so pleased with 

these that they decided to do the same 

competition with summer photos.  4 photos are 

to be selected from the ones taken this summer 

and mounted as one unit. These will be judged 

at the Sept meeting. 

 

Anne then presented Alie Neish with her gold 

medal for earning 500 club points. 

 

Officers for next year were elected and these are 

on the newsletter header. 

Our theme shoot for this month was Duck(s) 

and there were 9 entries.  1
st
 went to Anne 

McIntosh

 
 

2
nd to Albert Orban   

 

and 3
rd

 to Jillian 

Anderson

 



 
 

Alie receives her gold medal. 

 

It was decided that membership fees would 

remain the same as they had been for the last 

number of years - $25 for an individual and $35 

for a couple or family. 

 

This is the last formal meeting of the club for 

this year so the next meeting will be held at 7 

p.m. in the Doghide Gallery on Tues. Sept 23.  

Until then, have a great summer and keep on 

shooting (photos, that is)! 

 

Above is the news release sent to the web sites 

and newspapers. 

 

Anne, Glen, Jenny and Darlene attended the 

Garden Tour on Sunday, July 13. We toured 9 

gardens. These members are to bring their 

photos to the Sept meeting and it is hoped that 

we can assemble them into a slide show and 

give a copy to the Garden Club. Mary and Jim 

and Gloria joined us for supper at Gus’ Greek 

Ribs about 5 o’clock.                                          

 

Our bank balance remains at $363.24.   

However, I will need to charge more for 

printing this year as I purchased a new printer 

which uses multiple ink cartridges. Would you 

be agreeable to an increase of 2 cents per page – 

that’s 7 cents for black and white and  9 cents 

for colour?  Last year printing newsletters and 

theme shoot photos for the display board, and 

postage and envelopes cost the club $23 and I 

have 4 stamps on hand for this year. 

 

Things to bring to the Sept. meeting: 

 -   a cheque for your membership fees 

- Garden Tour participants – about 30 images 

from each member 

- Theme shoot entry – Flowering Tree(s) or 

flowering shrub(s) 

- Summer Competition entry – 4 photos 

mounted as one unit 

- Framed photos for the display of work at 

the Doghide.  We are still working on this 

show and it looks like the date will be 

around Oct. 25.  We will have some 

decisions to make at the Sept meeting but it 

is still important that the framed prints be 

brought to the Sept meeting!!!! 

 

 

   
 

Do you recognize any of these “outlaws”?  

 

See you on Tues.  Sept. 23!  

Month Theme  Lunch 

Sept Flowering 
Tree(s) 

Anne 

Oct                    Still Life Albert 

Nov Stones Alan 

Jan Old Building(s) Jenny 

Feb Macro Photo Mary 

Mar Favorite Photo Darlene 

Apr Hoarfrost ? 

May Bird(s) ? 



 

                                   SPRING     PHOTO    COMPETITION 

 

 

     
  1st   Anne McIntosh’s birds  

                                                                                          2
nd

  Alie Neish’s flowers 

 

 

 

   

 

 

 

 

  3
rd

 – Albert Orbin’s variety 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


